
 
 

Rescore of Examination Policy 
 
Candidates have the right to request a rescore and audit process of their examination 
scores. Requests for the rescoring and audit must be submitted to the Board in writing 
via formal letter or email within one month of the Board’s release of the exam 
results.  The fee for rescoring and audit is $200. The Board will commence the 
rescoring and audit process following receipt of the candidate’s request and payment. 
This process is limited to rescoring and audit of the candidate’s exam.  Candidates are 
not allowed to review specific items on the examination. The Board will not 
reevaluate or reset the “cut” score for passing the exam. The electronic examination 
data of candidates will be destroyed 24 months after administration of the 
examination. 
 


